
 

 
 

MEWAR INSTITUTE OF MANAGEMENT 
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10-01-2022 

 

NOTICE 
 

 

It is to hereby informed to all the HoD’s and Faculties that  a Seminar will 
be going to organize on the topic “IPR Awareness Programme” on 
Tuesday the 11th of January, 2022 at 11:00 am onwards in the college 
auditorium. 
 
 
 
Dr.Alka Agarwal 
     Principal 
 
 


